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The Trustee 

As the newly elected President of the SLTA I am looking 
forward to the coming year. It is my hope that we can 
work together to make libraries in Saskatchewan the 
best they can be.  

Libraries continue to provide a wide range of services and 
programs to patrons. Our strongest asset is our people - 
our staff and volunteers - dedicated to providing service 
to help others.  

I encourage you to continue to work with your local         
politicians keeping them aware of the importance your 
library plays in your community. 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank the          
Executive Members for their continued dedication,       
commitment, and hard work on behalf of the SLTA.  I look forward to our        
continued work together. 

As your President Elect, I look forward to a very successful year for all libraries 
in Saskatchewan. 

 

My Library Matters Becauseé 

 

¶ supplies books to anyone (even people who canõt 
afford them) 

¶ Library has helped me get resources for      
students at school 

L. Robert, Maryfield 

 

I get talking books from the library because I     
cannot see to read. 

R. Farkan, Mayfield 

 

It is the center of our town, it is a huge resource 
especially when we are so far from city centers. It 

hosts clubs, has computer access and most         
important wonderful reading opportunities for me 

and my children. 

J. Fitzpatrick, Ogema 

 

SLTA would love to have more 
local content to post on our social 
media! 
  
Please add usñnjk@sasktel.net- 
to your mailing lists and send us 
items we can share on social 
media about your libraries ð 
photos of events, promotions for 
events, and more. Also, please 
remember to use our success 
stories page. Itõs as easy as 
http://slta.ca/advocacy/story-
submission. 
  
We look forward to hearing from 
you! 

 

 

Inside This 
Issue: 

Presidentõs 
Message 

1 

SLA Conference 2 

Honorary Life 
Member Award 
Recipient 

4 

Friends Group 
Best Practices 

5 

SLTA          
Membership 
Form/Your 
SLTA Executive 

6/
7 

The 3D Printer 8 



 

The SLTA AGM was held on Saturday, May 7th at the Radisson in              
Saskatoonñduring the SLA Conference. President Dennis Taylor (Lakeland) 
chaired the meeting. 

Vice-President Lorna Black (PNLS) was elected President, and Sharon      
Armstrong (Parkland) was elected Vice-President. Donna Hartley (Southeast) 
will continue as Treasurer and Executive Director Nancy Kennedy has been        
reappointed Secretary.  

Minutes of the AGM and annual report featuring the Presidentõs Message, 
regional reports, reports from the Provincial Library & Literacy Office and 
Multitype Library Board, the 2015 financial review, and the 2016 budget can 
be found on the SLTA websiteñwww.slta.ca.  

At the conference, SLTA presented its 2016 Honourary Life Membership 
Award to Jeanne Langhorne from PNLS. Please see page four for the story. 

SLTA presented a trustee educational session at the conference (following 
page). SLTA was also pleased to co-sponsor a pre-conference this yearñóHow 
can we strengthen libraries and librarians in the advancement of knowledge, 
creativity and literacy in the 21st century?ó hosted by Wendy Newman. For 
more information on this session please see the SLA websiteñwww.saskla.ca. 

SLTA was an exhibitor at the conference where copies of òA Book in Every 
Handó were available. As well, SLTA raffled off two gift baskets. SLTA 
would like to thank regions for providing items for the baskets. 

The SLTA acknowledges and appreciates the efforts by the Saskatchewan 
Library Association in organizing the conference. It is a commendable event. 
SLTA is pleased to be a partner with them in its planning. 

Highlights from the AGM and SLA Conference 
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This session was facilitated by 
Karen Mercier, Director of   
Development, Regina Humane 
Society. 

Karen presented on how to      
effectively raise more funds in a 
resource short environment, how 
to analyze fundraising programs 
and fundraise for effectiveness, 
and how to undertake larger 
projects and fund them         
successfully. 

The SLTA would like to express 
their gratitude to Karen for her 
informative session, her time, 
and her effort. 

To see Karenõs presentation, visit 
the SLTA websiteñwww.slta.ca. 

Fundraising for Small Organizations Part 2 
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My Library Matters Becauseé 

 

Itõs a nice quiet place to go read, be on the 
computers. Helpful teams. 

Serina S, Yorkton 

 

I am an avid readerñboth for education and 
recreational reasons. I am at the library every 
weekñunless I am on holiday. As a senior      
citizen, reading is a big part of my life. 

M. Gryschuk, Yorkton 

 

My library presents a place to study and do 
homework, a place to escape through many por-
tals called books, into worlds I havenõt dreamed 

up yet. 

An Avid Reader, Yorkton 

 

I have homeschooled my children since 1998. 
There is no way our family could have purchased 
all the books we have used over the years. We 
use the library all the time to access resource 
material for almost every school subject. 

V. Wilson, Kinistino 

 

I read every day and also enjoy requesting old 
DVD TV shows. From the library I can get an 

unlimited variety of authors to enjoy. 

C. Kovach, Maryfield 

 


